
To whom it may concern,  
 
I am planning to complete the required prerequisite course, Statistics, in the upcoming Winter 
2023 Quarter at Evergreen.  
I am currently registered and have provided a screenshot of registration status below.  
 
Please let me know if I can provide any further documentation.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Justin Patterson 
 

 


